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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Diary Dates 

This half term is exceptionally busy and so listed below are some key dates for you all. The dates are also listed on the calendar on 
our school website: www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. 

Friday 13th June — Ash, Willow, Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech class Sports Day in school—parents and carers are wel-

come to help out and to spectate.  

Thursday 19th June — Chestnut class performance of Hamlet at Jackson’s Lane Community Centre (Primary Shakespeare 
Company festival). 

Monday 23rd June — Cedar class swimming all week. 

Friday 27th June — Summer Fair in the playground after school.  

Monday 30th June — Sycamore class swimming all week.  

Wednesday 2nd July — dress rehearsal of Y6 show. 6pm performance of Y6 show for parents, carers and families.  

Friday 4th July—reports out to parents.  

Monday 7th July — Beech class to Pendarren House, residential trip.  

Wednesday 16th July — Leaving Tea for James and other staff leavers (ex pupils and parents welcome).  

Thursday 17th July — Beech class Leavers’ Service at 2pm. Beech class parents are welcome to attend.  

Friday 18th July — Leaving Assembly for other staff and children who are moving on.  

Friday 18th July will be the last day of term and children should be collected at 12:30pm.  

Eid al—Adha Friday 6th June 

Families who are celebrating should make the usual request for leave by filling in the green form at the school office. I will be au-

thorising one day for this festival and I hope you enjoy the celebrations. 

Summer Club 
 
Sharon will be contacting parents and carers to let you know the arrangements for signing up if you would like your children to 
attend summer club, which will run from Monday 21st July — Friday 1st August inclusive. It is always run by school staff.  
 
Run Kids Run 
 
A huge thank you to everyone who attended this event and took part. Both children and parents seemed to be having a great time 
and together we raised money to support the refurbishment of the Sensory Room next to Sycamore class.  We also have plans for 
the refurbishment of the Therapy Room. If your child or children took part in the Run Kids Run event or if you would like to do-

nate to this project then you can still sponsor or donate here: https://superkind.org/campaign/kentish-town-ce-primary-school-
kentish-town-ce-primary-run-kids-run. 
  
Friday 4th July—No after School Club 
 
Please note that due to a staff social event on this evening there will be no after school club.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 





 










